April 4, 2012

Legislative Hearing Officer 310 City Hall 15 West Kellogg Blvd. Saint Paul MN 55102

Dear Legislative Hearing Officer,

Representatives from the Moonshine Saloon 1179 East 7th Street came to our board meeting on April 2, 2012 requesting support to add a 2AM closing license to their current license. There was a lot of discussion about this change. This business has been a good responsible business in Dayton's Bluff, but our board feel 2 AM closing could bring a new undesirable element to the neighborhood. We flyered the neighborhood. One neighbor came to the meeting and I received one email opposing the 2 AM closing.

After much discussion our board passed a motion opposing the 2 AM Closing.

For more information email or call me at 651-772-2075. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karin DuPaul

Karin DuPaul